
Reminder: Health Equity Training

SAFETY 
MEASURES

Parkdale Queen West Community Health
Centre has opened an Immigrant & Refugee
Health Clinic for under-insured and uninsured
clients, including:

Refugees & Refugee Claimants (with IFHP)
People with expired or no immigration
status (no coverage)

The clinic offers non-emergency services to
address immediate needs in a timely and
accessible manner.

        Appointment required. Please call 
        416-537-2455 ext. 2 for Parkdale. 

        Catchment area: city of Toronto

In Ontario, all students must be vaccinated against nine diseases to attend school:
Measles, Mumps, Rubella, Diphtheria, Tetanus, Polio, Meningococcal, Pertussis
(whooping cough), and Varicella (chickenpox), or have a valid exemption to
attend school. Parents and legal guardians must track and report their child’s
vaccinations to their local public health unit. Reporting helps keep the student’s
record up to date. If your child is 16 or older, be sure to ask for their consent before
accessing their immunization records. 

To avoid school disruptions, report vaccinations to Toronto Public Health:
toronto.ca/StudentVaccines

Need help reporting? Watch our step-by-step guide:
https://www.toronto.ca/community-people/health-wellness-care/health-programs-
advice/immunization/report-student-vaccination/

Know Your Rights
(Criminal Law)

SEPTEMBER   25
12:00 - 1:00 PM

Overview of OW &
ODSP

OCTOBER    9
12:00 - 1:00 PM

Landlord
Applications and LTB

NOVEMBER   13
12:00 - 1:00 PM

Workshop 1 Workshop 2 Workshop 3

Click here for the NWT OHT
Newsletter Content Request Form

Partner Updates

September 30 is National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation and Orange Shirt Day. The day
honours the children who never returned
home and Survivors of residential schools, as
well as their families and communities

The orange shirt is a symbol of the stripping away of culture, freedom and self-
esteem experienced by Indigenous children over generations. The NWT OHT
encourages you to wear orange on September 30 to honour the thousands of
Survivors of residential schools.

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation
& Orange Shirt Day - September 30

The NWT OHT is hosting Health Equity Training sessions in
partnership with Evenings & Weekends Consulting. The
training sessions will aim to increase organizational
capacity for Health Equity and Cultural Humility. Session
dates have been confirmed.

Limited space is available! Please reach out to Jillian (JMonize@hrh.ca) if you or
someone from your organization is interested in attending the training sessions. 
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Share your organization’s updates! 

Do you have updates or content you would like to include in a future edition of the
NWT OHT Newsletter? 

Contact Claudia Strembicky, Project Coordinator, at CStrembicky@hrh.ca or fill out
the NWT OHT Newsletter Content Request Form.

You’ve received this email because you have collaborated with the NWT OHT in the past. If
you would like to be removed from the distribution list, please contact Claudia Strembicky,
Project Coordinator, at CStrembicky@hrh.ca.

Session
1

Session 
2

Session 
3

BASELINE HEALTH EQUITY
TRAINING

CULTURAL HUMILITY
TRAINING

Uncovering the roots of health
inequities rooted in colonialism,
oppression; ongoing cycles of
oppression in healthcare; and

the impact of the social
determinants of health. 

Fostering cultural humility, anti-
racist, and anti-oppressive
practices in care and the

workplace. 

TRAIN-THE-TRAINER

Building on the concepts from
the Cultural Humility session,

participants will explore
implementation best practices
for Health Equity training within
their respective organizations.

October 6
3:00-4:30 pm

October 20
3:00-4:30 pm

November 10
3:00-4:30 pm

Community Updates

🎓 Keep Students in School — Stay Up to Date
on Vaccinations

Parkdale CHC Immigrant & Refugee
Health Clinic NOW OPEN

Our Seniors Friendly Care Steering Committee is
currently undergoing strategic planning
throughout September and October to help shape
how we better support seniors in North West
Toronto. With strong representation from across the
sector, we’re working together to build a more
coordinated and responsive approach to seniors’
care.  

Seniors Friendly Strategic Planning in Progress - Join the Conversation!

We’re expanding opportunities for broader participation in our planning process. If
you’re interested in contributing your voice or learning more, please reach out to:
llakhan@hrh.ca  

We are recruiting Client, Caregivers, and Community
Members!

Click here to learn more

Would you like an opportunity to shape the future of health and social care services
in North West Toronto? 

We are welcoming Clients, Caregivers, and Community (CCC) members who want
to share their voices and make a difference. There are many ways to engage and
provide your insights; through surveys, focus groups and participation in working
groups. Your role will be crucial in ensuring that the perspectives of clients,
caregivers and community members are integrated into the work of the NWT OHT. 

Upcoming Events

In partnership with the Community and Legal Aid Services
Program (CLASP) at York University, the NWT OHT will be
co-hosting a series of legal aid workshops to equip service
providers with practical legal knowledge that can be
applied in support of the communities we serve.

CLASP Training Series

Click here to register

Join us for Breast Reconstruction
Awareness Day at Humber River
Health!

You’ll engage with esteemed
speakers who will share valuable
insights and experiences on high-
risk breast cancer. 

Breast Reconstruction Awareness (BRA) Day - October 22

October 22, 2025

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Paul B. Helliwell Foundation
Auditorium
Humber River Health (Level 3)
1235 Wilson Avenue

Click here to RSVP

If this sounds like something you’d like to be part
of, please complete the onboarding form on our
website.

 Immunization Clinic - Call for Space in early 2026

The Vaccine Preventable Diseases (VPD) team with the City of Toronto are leading
efforts to host immunization clinics in North Western Toronto for Grade 2 Cohorts
starting in early 2026. 

If you have any space that could be utilized and close to any of the schools listed
below, please reach out to CStrembicky@hrh.ca.
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